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It's essential that we make it easier for people to participate in our democracy. 

Having a verified ballot for each person who then chooses whether to send it in or not 

is not only secure but keeps us able to take care of our kids, work our jobs, and have 

the time to properly research our candidates. It would be unacceptable to change this 

vetted, successful system.  


